

Castle Camps C of E (VC) Primary School Church Lane Castle Camps Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone: 01799 584270

E-mail: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor

Friday 17th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Castle Camps Music Recital: 31st January 2020

We will be hosting a Music Recital on **Friday 31**st **January 2020**. We hope this will be the first of many recitals giving our talented young musicians opportunities to perform to their peers, Parents, Grandparents and the local community. We will be hearing from soloist musicians as well as highlights from the Young Voices' Choir trip to the O2. It should be a great afternoon!

Please note we do need a quiet audience so our children can truly shine! Please keep this in mind particularly during solo performances, which by nature are quiet.

The recital will take place at 2:15pm in the School Hall. Tickets will cost £2 each and will be sold on a first come first served basis. Please fill in the form below and send back with the correct amount enclosed or purchase tickets directly from the School Office **by Wednesday 29**th **January.**

We look forward to welcoming you to our Music Recital!

Yours Sincerely,

8 # E/452

Mrs D. MacBean

Reply slip to purchase tickets for the Music Recital: Friday 31st January 2020

I wish to purchase ______ (number) tickets for £2 each and enclose £_____. Please return slip by Wednesday 29th January 2020. Tickets will be sent back to you via your child.

Signed: ______ Date: _____













